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Tuesday 21st February 2023 

 

 Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Children learning an additional language is an important part of our curriculum, and we are keen that 

parents are part of that journey, supporting us to nurture a love of foreign language development. I 

am writing to invite you to a Spanish parent workshop which will be taking place virtually on the 

Thursday 2nd March at 5pm.  

 

At the meeting I will explain what our Spanish curriculum is and how we deliver the curriculum in our 

schools. I will also take this opportunity to offer some ideas for how to develop Spanish learning 

(reading and writing) at home.  

 

We would love to see as many parents attend as possible.  

 

Please use the link attached to attend the meeting, I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 meet.google.com/xch-vyrb-ynb 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Amanda Monet  

Federation Modern Foreign Language Subject Leader 

 

  

http://meet.google.com/xch-vyrb-ynb

